Bridging the Bible Gop

James 1:16-2/

starting point

Our next Starting Point class will be on Sunday, September 20, at 12:30p.
This is a great opportunity to find out who we are as a church and to find out
what your next step should be. There will also be an opportunity to become a
member. Lunch and childcare are provided. Sign up at the Info Center

connect fair

On September 27, we will be having a Connect Fair! This will be a great
place to find out how you can get connected. You will have the chance to get
info on serving opportunities in the different ministries here at Eastridge, as
well as learn more about our community groups and find the right one!

help in the grounds

If you are interested in working outdoors, we are looking for some people to
help out around the property. If you are interested, sign up at the Info Center.
budget update

As of August 31st, we are $14,976.88 ahead of our budget! Thank you God!

sunday evening gathering - FAQs

When will the service meet?

Sunday evenings, at 6:30p, starting on October 4. It will meet every week
for 10 weeks, then take a break for Christmas.

Is this service going to be different than Sunday mornings?

Yes and no. There will be a different worship leader/band and a different
speaker, but the message will use the same scripture text as Sunday
mornings so you will still be on the same track with the Sunday messages.

Why are we starting an evening service?

We think there are a number of people in the area who would like to attend
church but are unavailable on Sunday mornings. This will give them the
opportunity to be a part of a community of believers where they can hear
God'’s word.

How long will the service last?
It will be approximately the same length as the Sunday morning services -
roughly an hour and fifteen minutes.

Will there be children’s programs?

There will be childcare for children ages O to 5 years, but we will not be
offering full kid’s classes at this time.



